MEMBERSHIP MEETING

Glide Community Club May 17, 2007

Meeting was called to order by Susan Flury at 7:10 pm

Board members attending: Susan Flury, Don Kidd, Bill Scheufele, George Roman, Dom Mosca, Jim Betry and Lois Spence.

Absent: Dennis Moore, Jack Skalos and Charlotte Reed

Corrected minutes of March 15, 2007 were read and approved as read Minutes for April 19, 2007 were read and approved with three errors to amend.

Treasure report by Lois Spence. Total for April was \$525.65 after expenses. Total account balance to date \$32,104.52.

Unfinished/Old Business

- 1. Wild Flower Show/storage. Was discussed that if the storage containers were stacked properly it would leave room for Glide Community Club storage.
- 2. Reader Board. Dom Mosca wrote to Bill Peters on April 16th and has not heard back from him. Dom will call him on Monday May 21.
- 3. The Flyover on May 28th will be at 12:00. Dom will come up with entertainment for the show.
- 4. Report on the roof by Bill Scheufele that he and Don Kidd hauled lift to Glide Community Club for help with the roof. The 30# felt rolled roofing was purchased at Home Depot for \$445.50. There will be 50 gal of paint to be purchased for the building and can be stored in the Wild Flower Show storage after it is purchased. 3/4" CDX plywood was donated by Roseburg Forest Products in the amount of \$332.80. Continuous gutters will come later after the paint. Dry rot has been addressed and will be completed.
- 5. First Citizen awards show was a great success. About 90 people were counted. The News Review from Roseburg covered the event. Received \$420.00 in donations. With the monies held over from last year they had \$550.00 to work with. Their expenses were \$350.00 so they will have approx \$200.00 to work with for next year. Thank you to TMS, Glide Thread Works, Angie Wright, Colliding Rivers Drive In, Umpqua Greenhouse, Lone Rock Tbr, Swanson Group, Pat Lee, Mr. Paul Curtis, Little Pizza Paradise and Nan Smith.

Page 2

New Business

- 1. Taking time off from Bingo during the summer was discussed. Decided that we have vacationers that drop in so Bingo will continue to be on Friday night at 7:00.
- 2. Glide Community Club needs a copy machine and tape recorder. George Roman will research and a flyer will be made and posted at the post office to see if there is one here in Glide that is available.
- 3. Membership drive. Letter to everyone on our membership list closer to end of the year.
- 4. Increase dues to \$10.00 per family per our by laws with a vote in December.

Next Board Meeting will be June 12, 2007 at 7:00.

Next Membership Meeting will be June 21st. Potluck at 6:30 meeting at 7:00.

Meeting adjourned by Susan Flury at 8:10.

Submitted by Joyce Betry interim Recording Secretary